From: Wilkins, Thaddeus 
Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2014 12:42 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Training

Director Berlin,

I am writing to inform you that I served as a Group Facilitator for the Fair Hearings course at the National Judicial College at the University of Reno.  In this capacity I assisted the professors in teaching Administrative Law Judges various techniques on how to conduct fair administrative law hearings.  The Judicial College covered my air fare and hotel accomodations.  The course was from August 11, 2014 through August 21, 2014.

Thaddeus Wilkins
Senior Administrative Law Judge
City of Chicago, Department of Administrative Hearings
